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July 30, 2014

Vineyard Public Radio, Inc
19 Boas Lane

Wilton, CT 06897-1301

Phone: 203-762-9425
E-mail: wwdj@optimum.net

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Request to Cancel FM Auxiliary Station License for
WMVY at Edgartown, Massachusetts

(License File No. BXLED-20130906ABJ, Facility ID 175715)

Dear Madame Secretary:

The license for the above captioned Auxiliary Facility was not transferred with
the recently consummated assignment of the license for WMVY (formerly WMEX)
at Edgartown, Massachusetts.
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The auxiliary facility (and only the auxiliary facility) has been dismantled by the former
licensee. Therefore, we hereby respectfully request that the auxiliary facility license
be cancelled.

Please note that the main station license and construction permit are unaffected
and should not be cancelled.

Very truly

Dennis Jdckson
President
Vineyard Public Radio, Inc.

cc: Arthur E. Doak, Media Bureau
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